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We are sure that you are going to do lots of fun things over the Summer. 
It would be really nice to share some of your experiences. We would like you to share a photo of something exciting or interesting that you did. You could stick a photograph on the reverse of this paper or send these to us by email (fs@bramcotehills.notts.sch.uk). 
Mum or Dad could write about what you are doing in the pictures in the box below. 
We will be displaying the pictures so make sure that you smile.
Enjoy the holidays and we look forward to seeing you all in September.
The Foundation Team
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